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FAQs:
Lithium batteries (Non-rechargeable), Supplemental Type Certificates

Question:
I plan to relocate an equipment powered by a non-rechargeable lithium
battery (NRLB) but the pre-mod configuration was designed by another
design organization. Under which conditions am I allowed to classify the
design change as minor?

Answer:
The evaluation of the original safety assessment issued to justify the installation of
the pre-mod configuration is a prerequisite to proceed with a minor classification.
When the original safety assessment is not available, the non-rechargeable lithium
battery (NRLB) relocation project should be classified as major.
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